
JOURNAL
OF THE UNIVERSITY FILM ASSOCIATION

TIMOTHY J. LYONS 
Editor

School of Communication 
Agnes Arnold Hall 
The University of Houston 
Houston, TX 77004

29 January 1979

Ms. Laura Gilpin
409 Camino del Monte Sol
Sante Pe, NM 87501

Dear Ms. Gilpin«

I‘m pleased with your reaction to the reproduction of your 
photograph in our Fall 1978 issue. Sometime in early November, 
I spoke with you on the phone, receiving your permission to 
publish the photo, you suggested at that time that you would 
try to forward a print—but I’m not sure I gave you an address 
or sufficient information to di this! So, probably my fault 
for not confirming our telephone conversation with a follow-up 
letter.

Best regards,

Timothy J. Lyons 
Editor


